## NASHS Newsletter Week 7, Term 4

The latest edition of our NASHS Newsletter is now available. Click <u>here</u> to find out who the Award winners were at our Year 12 Presentation Evening along with photos, library news and much more.



## Secondary Scholarships for 2018 Now Open

The Department of Education coordinates a range of scholarships, grants and prizes to meet some of the costs of secondary schooling. Most scholarships for 2018 are now open for applications.

...Read More



Pioneer Health is seeking applications from year 12 students in the Albany and districts high schools for our gap year program at Pioneer Health. Applicants with the intention of future study in the health sciences would be of specific benefit. This is an opportunity for a suitable young adult to work alongside a dedicated team of health professionals and gather valuable exposure to these role models.

...Read More

Click here to go to our Events Calendar